
       

PRESS RELEASE 

 
The Brunei Investment Agency (BIA) has been alerted to a website of TUBINVEST 

(http://www.tubinvest.com/) purporting to offer investments using the name of the BIA.   

 

BIA informs that the purported link with the agency is false. BIA is not involved and has no 

connection with MGKfin, TUBINVEST or any of the individuals represented on the website. 

BIA is never at any time involved in and has not endorsed the investment schemes stated in 

the website and other materials posted.   

 

BIA is a statutory corporation whose objective is to manage the General Reserve Fund of 

Brunei Darussalam. BIA does not issue any investment products or any investment schemes 

for the public, neither has BIA ever solicited funds or investments from members of the public 

in Brunei or from overseas. 
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